






Tony 
Jack 

Pioneer 
Energy 
Limited 

  
 

Not 
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Own dams that are likely to be medium or high PIC under new regulations. 
Request that authorities take a collaborative approach with owners should 
any safety issues arise. PEL supports adoption of a consistent policy for all 
regional authorities throughout NZ. PEL supports the principles and 
Council’s priorities however notes the time needed to gather the required 
information. PEL considers that similar wording to that in the 2011 
Dangerous Dam Policy should be included in current policy. 
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Yes Supports the revised policies requirement for dam owners to make an initial 
assessment. Concerned about the costs associated with engineering 
assessment for low PIC dams. Notes concerns around lack of qualified and 
competent engineers. Notes benefit in establishing a review mechanism for 
decisions where the Chief Executive is empowered to initiate necessary 
actions to remove the danger. Suggests medium PIC dams have a longer 
period between reviews than high PIC dams.  

 

 




